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Wednesday 4th July- County Athletics at Par  

Tuesday 10th July- SPORTS DAY 

Wednesday 11th July- School Choir Hubbub trip 

Weds 18th July- Music Assembly 

Friday 20th July- School Fete 

Tuesday 24th July-Celebration Assembly- Parents 

welcome 

END OF SUMMER TERM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What have your children been 

learning? 
Class 1 have enjoyed working outside under the 

sycamore trees.  In Maths they have been halving 

and quartering numbers, recognising 2D and 3D 

shapes.  In English, Year 1 have been making animal 

fact files on the laptops.  The class were all really 

interested with the birds of prey talk and Sharon 

was impressed with the children’s questions and 

knowledge. 

Year 3 and 4 have been off on their trips- please see 

the end of the newsletter for more info! 

During the first half of the week, class 3 learnt 

about the respiratory system and have published 

their information leaflet for our display; about the 

body of science. During the second half of the week 

years six, five and two have been working together. 

They have completed a project on designing their 

own island. They have been geographers, and 

decided the location of their island. They have been 

explorers, and used all their senses to consider 

what it would be like to discover their island.  Using 

descriptive language, and adventurous vocabulary 

to describe their setting, to a future tourist. Having 

discovered their island, they have then created a 

national identity, from national anthem to flag. The 

children then became law enforcers. As law 

enforcers, they decided on the laws of their island, 

and the consequences of breaking the law. Friday 

they concluded their work by describing a new 

species, discovered by a visiting wildlife team. 

During the afternoons, we have been looking at the 

function of the brain, and making papier Mache 

brains, for an art display in class three. 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- PM 

Wednesday- PM 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

 
 

Please book your parents evening via 

Eschools ASAP. 

29th June  2018 

 
We have some dates for your diary! 

• Wednesday 4th July- County Athletics at Par  

• Tuesday 10th July- Sports Day 

• Monday 2nd July KS1 football tournament at 

Egloskerry (please can all parents who have 

responded, arrange to transport their child 

to Egloskerry for 3.30- you are able to 

collect your child early from school.) 

• Thurs 19th July KS2 Football tournament 3.30 

at Warbstow 
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Attendance 

School year to date: 95.3%   

A decrease from last week of 

0.2%                                                              

 

Warbstow Wonders 
To share our children’s achievements we are going to publish the names of pupils receiving special 

certificates.  This week congratulations go to:  

                                                                                                                                          

                                                                

 

 

 

 

Kind and Helpful 

Jakob 

Archie 

Matilda 

Grace 

Teddy 

Working Hard 

Eli 

Peter 

Cory 

Samuel 

Resilience 

Albert 

 

Thank you to all who have 

returned the Cups from last year.  

If you still have one please can you 

bring it in ASAP. 

 

 

 

This week raffle books went home in the 

children’s bookbags.  The raffle is 50p a ticket.  If 

you need more tickets, please speak to Miss 

Hicks or Becky Shute.  Please bring in sold tickets 

and monies within the next 2 weeks. 

Donations are welcome for the raffle. 

Next week Demelza Sleeman will be giving you a 

chance to name the giant bunny! £1 a go. 

Demelza will be coming in next week to start 

selling names! 

An ask from FOWS.  Does anyone have a 

portable BBQ that they can use for the school 

fete? 

There will be a fete meeting at 9am on Monday 

morning in the front playground for anyone that 

is able to support. 



 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dartmoor Residential Year 3 and 4 
What amazing weather the children have had this week. 

 

They have been having great fun exploring Dartmoor, with the children cooling off in the local 

rivers!  They have had water fights and been learning all about team building. There was even 

some football thrown in on the Thursday night!! 

 A big thank you to all the parent drivers and to the staff that probably now need a decent shower 

and a glass of wine! 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


